
BATAVIA MOTHERS’ 
CLUB OPEN HOUSE

You are cordially invited:

Please join us to find out more about our 

club.  We are a fun group of mothers 

offering friendship and support and we are 

about to start our year! 

• Club activities include:

– Community fundraisers (disbursed 

over $48,000 back to the 

community!)

– Recreational activities for moms, 

couples, and families

– Play groups for moms and kids

• Members meet on the first Wednesday 

of the month at 7 p.m. at Batavia Public 

Library from September through May.  

Our first meeting is September 7, 2016

• Current Members will be available at the 

open house to answer any questions and 

provide information.

• Interested? Email 

membership@bataviamothersclub.org

Tuesday, August 9:  
7 p.m. – 9 p.m.
Panera meeting room 
(downtown Batavia)
154 W. Wilson St.
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